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	  ‘Caring, sharing, learning for life’


Headteacher: Mr Steve Varnam

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Claire Ball

24th February 2015
Voluntary Contributions
Dear Families,
As you know, we try our very best to provide exciting and stimulating activities for our children.
Some of these activities require additional resourcing, which school always tries to fund.  For example, our children love baking our birthday cakes each month, and making special arts and crafts.

However, with ever greater budget restrictions and growing costs of supplies we are finding it increasingly difficult to fund such special activities.  This is incredibly frustrating, as we pride ourselves on our creative curriculum and the enjoyment children receive from this.
We therefore need to ask for our families for help by making a voluntary donation each half term of £1.  For families with more than one child we would only ask for a single voluntary contribution, not one for each child.

I would like to stress that this is completely voluntary.  I know as a parent myself that schools can often appear to be asking for contributions all the time, and that this additional request may seem a little cheeky - ideally, all school activities should be entirely state funded.  All we ask is that, if you feel you can contribute, please do.  All donations will be gratefully received and will allow us to continue to fund our activities to the extent we do currently.

Many, many thanks for your continued support.

With best wishes

Steve Varnam
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Station Road
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Sheffield


S20 3GU
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